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 Warriors, after today there are 8 days of school left in the 2023-24 year!  We are getting 

near the end of AP, IB, and Cambridge exams.  Next week Wednesday—Friday, are Senior 

Finals.  We then have a long Memorial Day weekend on May 27th, followed by general Final 

Examinations for the rest of the students at Troy High School on May 28, 29, and 30th!   

For the Class of 2024 that last week of school is filled with senior events including senior 

breakfast on May 28th at 9am, Graduation rehearsal on May 29th at 8:00am in Fullerton Stadium, 

immediately followed by Graduation ticket distribution.  That evening on May 29th at 6pm we 

then have the Senior Reflections & Awards in the North Gym. All of these events lead up to the 

big event on May 30th at 7:00pm, the Graduation ceremony for Troy’s Class of 2024!    

 Students as we wrap up the 2023-24 school year, keep up the good work and finish your 

classes, earning the grades for which you have worked all semester and have built upon all year!  

Summer will be here before you know it.  For our graduates, you will be preparing for college 

and/or career.  For our Troy Tech Magnet to be 12th graders, 450 of you will be completing your 

150-hour Troy Tech Internships, and for incoming 9th, 10th, and some 11th graders you may be 

taking summer school courses in FJUHSD or perhaps summer enrichment courses or summer 

experiences at colleges and universities.  A number of us will go on vacations to many different 

places for varying lengths of time.  For all of us, summertime will be a change of pace, and filled 

with new experiences. Before we get there, finish this semester Warrior strong! 

 



 On Tuesday night at the May FJUHSD Board of Trustees meeting for we had the honor 

of celebrating both district and site Classified and Certificated Employees of the Year. 

 

 

In the top photo, Troy’s Classified Employee of the Year, Mrs. Shannon Cogswell is pictured 

next to Superintendent, Dr. McLaughlin.  In the next photo Troy’s Certificated Employee of the 



Year, Ms. Marissa Sanders is pictured next to Superintendent, Dr. McLaughlin.  Congratulations 

to all the Classified and Certificated Employees of the Year from all our FJUHSD schools! 

 

Additionally, the outgoing Student Board Member and SAC Vice-Chair were honored 

and their replacements for the 2024-25 school year were named.  Pictured at right next to 

Superintendent, Dr. McLaughlin is soon to be Troy 12th grader, Oscar Deniz who will assume 

the SAC Vice-Chair position.  Congratulations, to all our FJUHSD students! 

 

FSTO President Ms. Angie Cencak presented the FSTO college scholarships.  Two Troy 

students, Emma Mason(left) and Elizabeth Cresap(middle) were in the group!  Congratulations! 



May is Mental Health Awareness Month! 

Mental Health Resources: 

FJUHSD Virtual Calming Room:https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-

room/home 

FJUHSD Mental Health Resources: https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1476 

OC Support and Crisis Resources: https://www.namioc.org/help-support-overview 

 

                                                       

Niche 2024 Best Schools  2024 U.S. News & World Report Best Schools 

We love Troy High School!  It is also rewarding to see when other entities that rank 

schools also agree, and reward the hard work of our Students, Teachers, Parents, Counselors, 

Staff, FJUHSD Board and Administrators!  Thank you, Warrior Family! 

 

Warriors, this is the QR code for all the FJUHSD social media.  There are many, many, 

awesome events, activities, athletics, and recognitions happening in FJUHSD and Troy High 

School!  Additionally, for even more information for the happenings in FJUHSD here is the link 

to the May, 2024 FJUHSD Superintendent's Newsletter.  This is always a great source for global 

FJUHSD insights, news, and events! https://conta.cc/44qBwGb 

  

https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-room/home
https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-room/home
https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1476
https://www.namioc.org/help-support-overview
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/california/districts/fullerton-joint-union-high/troy-high-school-2247
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/california/districts/fullerton-joint-union-high/troy-high-school-2247
https://conta.cc/44qBwGb


 

 Last weekend, Troy students were in action volunteering in the community. Proud 

mother, Dr. Miriam Salvador (aka Mrs. Shum) shared this heartwarming story about our students 

including her daughter Maya Shum, (the one holding the Troy sweatshirt) who were involved in 

volunteering with the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation.  Our students were part of the Great Stride 



Fundraising Walk that took place in Huntington Beach last Saturday. Some of them, Maya, 

Audrey and Kenneth were there for eight hours helping with set up, the actual Walk, and 

cleaning up after the event. This was a large event and there were several hundred participants. 

All the Troy students and Troy graduates that volunteered for this event were: 

Maya Shum, Elizabeth Shum (Class of 2023), Audrey Liang, Kenneth Jung, Sophie Sogata,  

Aditi Kotha, Audrey Cheung, Yufei Zhang, and Megan Joshua.  Thank you to all our students for 

making a difference!  Great job, Warriors! 

 

 Our Boys’ Golf season is in the books!  Coach Dave Bainter indicated that despite not 

having the best day on the course, it was a good experience for our team members that will be 

returning next year.  One bright spot on the day was sophomore, Raymond Wang who shot a low 

score for the day of 76.  I have to be honest, I would be very happy carding a 76 for a round of 

golf!  Warriors, great job making the CIF playoffs!  You make us proud, and it was a great day to 

be a Warrior! 



 

Over the past year, the Fullerton Joint Union High School District has been dedicated to 

engaging with administrators, faculty, and the community to gather valuable feedback on our 

school facilities. We are pleased to announce that this collaborative effort has culminated in the 

completion of our Facilities Master Plan. Your input has been invaluable, and we are excited to 

share the results with you. For detailed information and insights, please watch 

our Tutorial Video and then visit our Facilities Master Plan website. We thank you for your 

continued support and engagement in enhancing our educational environment and thank you for 

being a vital part of this process. Ruben Hernandez Assistant Superintendent, Business Services. 

https://www.loom.com/share/17fe08f2846d4513b9bc416f7c9c3c2a?sid=eab18a10-809a-43d5-9831-0684e768fe7d
https://www.fjuhsdplan.org/


 

 This is your last chance to see the Troy choirs this school year!  Due to high demand, two 

shows have been scheduled. At this time, the 7:30pm show is sold out, but it is not too late to 

buy tickets for the 5:00pm show.  For the perfect date night, see the show and then go to dinner! 
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PRODUCTI ON PERSONNEL 
Instrumentalists. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bill Dickson - Bass 
                                                                                                             B ob Marino - Drums                                                                                                          

Audio &  Lighting. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Jonathan Demian, Myles Hall, Jared Kami, Ryan Swiderski 

Choreography . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Aimee Mauzey 

Director. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Mark Henson 
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TROY ADM INISTRATION 
William Mynster, Ph.D . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Principal 

Lance Bletscher. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Assistant Principal 

Jeff Padgett. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Assistant Principal 

Tina Wilde. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Assistant Principal 

Alison Wills, Ed. D. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Assistant Principal 
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troychoir( vocal.troyhigh.com(

FOLLOW(

VISIT(

Troy(High(School(Theater(

featuring!songs!from!

VOCAL M USIC OFFICERS 
Concert Choir 

President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Ren Modesto 
Vice President. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jane Pan 
Clerk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ryan Swiderski 

Ladies First 

President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Esha Saman 
Vice President. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Eunice Sung 
Clerk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Eltzzie Hernandez 

Vocal Ensemble 

President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kaushik Kasturi 
Vice President. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Andrew Hong 
Clerk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Naomi Ragasa 

 

 

 

!

5:00	p.m.	
&	
7:30	p.m.	

Tickets:	
$5	each	

Scan	to	buy!	



 

 It is that time of year when once we get home from school, then it’s time to take a break 

before starting another project.  In this case Luna and I were watching the L.A. Dodgers play 

what turned out to be a forgettable game with a 2-7 loss to the Reds…. Luna would have been 

much happier in this photo had the Dodgers been winning. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Hopefully we catch a break and the May gray goes away 

earlier in the day.  In theory we will have 75 degree temperatures this weekend, and I would love 

to see a little bit of springtime again, so I can get outdoors and off the sofa.  ☺  However, for our 

students, especially seniors getting ready for Final Exams, the May gray does make it a little 

easier to stay indoors and study.  Regardless of how you plan on spending your weekend, get in 

some much deserved rest and relaxation, and I will see everyone back here on Monday morning! 

 

W.V. Mynster 


